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The Voice of Continuation Education

Moving the Vision Forward: Over One Hundred Years of Student Success    

July 1, 2016
It is time to plan for our Model School Training and reading.  This year we will again be holding two trainings and readings sessions.  One in the northern part of the state (Fresno) and the second one in the southern part of the state (Riverside) both to be combined with an Executive informational meeting. 

The first will be a two-day session lead by Jacie Ragland and Vic Whitaker in Fresno, CA, Friday and Saturday September 15-16, 2016 at the Fresno Doubletree Hilton, 2233 Ventura St., Fresno CA  93721. Overnight Lodging will be provided and booked by CCEA. Lunches and dinner will be provided by CCEA.
The second will be a two-day session lead by Jacie Ragland and Vic Whitaker in Riverside, CA, Friday and Saturday, September 22-23, 2016 at the Riverside Marriott Hotel, 3400 Market St., Riverside, CA 92501. Overnight Lodging will be provided and booked by CCEA. Lunches and dinner will be provided by CCEA. 
We will convene at 10 am on Friday and anticipate ending by 3 pm Saturday.  Please advise if you will be a drive-in and don’t need lodging.

We currently have 55 schools that have filed an “Intent to apply” form with the CDE, 
I am inviting you to come, be trained and participate in the reading of the applications we receive.  Your obligation would be to commit to the full training session and be willing to complete a minimum of 2 site visits as part of this process.
Please respond back to Vic Whitaker via email (vwhit3@aol.com) as to your availability to attend and commitment to participating in 2 site visits.
Our Drop Dead deadline for your reply is August 16, 2016
 


